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Notice of Solicitation Cancellation 
 
Date: October 11, 2024 
 
To: Proposers 
 
Ref: Website Redesign & Development 
 
Deschutes County is canceling the RFP for Website Redesign & Development in accordance 
with ORS 279B.100. The reason for the cancelation is a review of budget capabilities and also 
the Project Team has been made aware of circumstances that may significantly change the 
Scope of Work for the above referenced project. It is the County’s intention to cancel the RFP 
and reissue at a later date. The anticipated re-issue date will be early November 2024. The 
County will attempt to alert all vendors that have registered to receive information on the 
project when the reissued RFP is available.  
 
Regards, 
Heather Herauf 
Procurement Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


